
News story: Response to Daily
Telegraph story on new GCSE grades

Today’s Daily Telegraph (22 Aug) contains both inaccurate and misleading
statements in relation to new GCSEs. The assessment of new GCSEs has been
designed to support 9 to 1 grading and we have not ‘warned’ about their use
as suggested. The Ofqual report cited is not a commentary on the new grades
and the selected excerpts within the story are taken completely out of
context.

Dr Michelle Meadows, Executive Director, Strategy, Risk and Research said:
“New GCSEs have been designed from first principles to deliver better
differentiation on the new 9 to 1 grading scale. The new GCSE exams and mark
schemes have been created to support the increase in the number of grades,
with better spread of grade boundaries and reliable assessment.”

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-response-to-daily-telegraph-story-on-new-gcse-grades/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-response-to-daily-telegraph-story-on-new-gcse-grades/

